

7 June 2011



Dear Mr.

On behalf of Abbot John, I wish to apologize for the injury you have received from Fr. Dominic Keller. In drafting the letter sent to you in March, the omission for Father Dominic's name was an honest oversight. This is a long overdue acknowledgement to your initial reporting of what happened to you during the Prep. School year of 1956-57.

There have been other credible allegations against Fr. Dominic and his name will be added to the list of other monks with credible allegations against them. We are in the process of up-dating our web-site and it may take until the end of the summer before his name appears but it will be added.

If I am able to assist you in any way please let me know.

Phone: 320-363-3003

E-Mail: jlicari@csbsju.edu

Sincerely yours,

Jonathan R. Licari, OSB

Lonothan, 05 B.

Sub-prior